
Subject: Wine at Orangewood Consulting  8, November 20th, 2001 - Event Notification 
Sent: Tuesday, November 20, 2001 5:32 PM 
 
  
Hi there wine aficionados, 
  
Confirming what I had mentioned in the WOC-7, there is a wine tasting event this Friday at 5:30 - 
7:30 at Epicurean Wines.  The address is 7101 E Thunderbird Rd.  This is just West of Scottsdale 
Rd on the South side of Thunderbird. 
  
John, the owner, charges $10 for a taste of perhaps 6 wines.  Two of the wines will be the Noceto 
Sangioveses.  It will be somewhat informal, people can show up any time, drink and leave.  So 
depending on how fast you sample you could be in and out in 15 minutes.  Alternatively you can 
taste slowly and make an evening of chatting with John and I and whoever else shows up.  I will 
be there to try to add a little color commentary to the descriptions of Noceto and it's wines.  There 
will also be an opportunity to purchase the wines tasted or any others in the store. 
  
Hope to see some of you there, but if nobody shows up, John and I will entertain ourselves! 
  
In the meantime, best wishes for a Happy Thanksgiving 
  
  
Richard (newsletter writer) and Laurie Corles 
Orangewood Consulting, L.L.C. 
  
P.S. Read more about Epicurean Wines at http://www.epicureanwine.com/ 
 


